
The Public Access Defibrillators (PAD) 
 
Tockwith Village 
 
The Public Access Defibrillator has now  been fitted outside the Doctors Surgery in 
Marston Road. This Defibrillator has been provided by the Parish Council from reserve 
funds and is intended to be offered up for use should a Community First Responder  not  
be available.  
 
This is potential life saving equipment when time is vital. Do not be frightened to use it.  
However, Please note that it can only be used if a person is in cardiac arrest. It will not 
work if the person’s heart is not  in an arrested state so there is no risk to the patient. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Cowthorpe Village 
 
A Public Access Defibrillator has also been fitted on the wall at Oak Dene, Oak Road, 
Cowthorpe  which is next to the Yorkshire Water Pumping Station.  This Defibrillator was 
achieved by  Cowthorpe through a HBC Community Chest Grant. 
 

 
 


